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AMBASSADE VAN HET KONINKRIJK DER NEDERLANDEN

ROYAL NETHERLANDS

EMBASSY

Oscarsgt. 29,

0352 Oslo 3

Oslo, 10th May.1984

re: Drilling equipment for waterwells

Emnetu Tesfay
Digranes v. 15
4000 STAVANGER

9005-2-83

Regarding our correspondence dd. April 10th

and your letter of April 27th, in which you

ask me for addresses of manufacturers

of the above mentioned equipment.I herewith

have the pleasure to send to you "IRO Netherlands
Offshore Catalogue 1984", which is issued

by the Netherlands Industrial Council for
Oceanology.

.I hope this catalogue will give you sufficient

information answering your questions.

The Head of the Commercial section
R~
J.P;C. Marinissen.
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